
PSC Case 2023-043 

July 20 2023 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION DIRECTOR -

I have found out Verizon Wireless has filed a new 

cellular antenna tower approval request with the 

Kentucky Public Service Commission. I don't see why 

they did not file it with the Logan County-Cities 

planning commission like they were supposed to. Other 

tower applications have went through the local planning 

commission. I don't think Verizon should be able to 

get around our local agency. Call 270-726-5022 and you 

will find out that the local planning commission is for 

real. 

Mayors and the County Judge have made appointments to 

the planning commission and those members of the LOCAL 

commission are the ones who are supposed to make the 

decision rather than you folks at the P.S.C. all the 

way up in Frankfort. 

I know these big companies try to pull tricks to 

approval so they can cut out the local people in 

get an 

the 

fall community where the tower is going to go. Don't 

for this trick! Make verizon send their request to the 

planning commission in Logan County so the people can 

be heard! Don't let them keep wasting your time!!! 

CC: 

Logan Chick 

Logan County Judge 

PO Box 365 

Russelville, Kentucky 42276-0365 

And 

LEGAL DEPARTMENT 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

PO box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

RECEIVED 

JUL 2 8 2023 

PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 
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DIRECTOR 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 
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